
From: planning.technical <planning.technical@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 Oct 2024 01:01:07
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: HB Planning Ref-DC/24/0727/FUL
Attachments:

From: carol watters
Sent: 20 October 2024 15:29
To: planning.technical <planning.technical@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: HB Planning Ref-DC/24/0727/FUL

With regards to the above planning application for a dwelling next to no.54 Crowland Road, Haverhill, we as residents of
number 14, Crowland Road,Haverhill would like to register our objection to this application.
We have lived here for six years when we moved in we were told it was ok to park outside our house, this soon changed
in the first two years when traffic wardens started arriving on a regular pattern.

Things became worse when the flats were built on the corner of the road further up the hill.
The traffic using this road is horrendous especially at school times and rush hours.
We have to put up with huge HGV’s which for some reason use the road as a cut through from somewhere, Car
transporters use it loaded with cars, all just about make it through until they reach Withersfield Road then they have to
mount the pavement to turn right. We have had our wing mirrors knocked off twice.
If anymore residences are built on Crowland Road things can only get worse.
This should become a one way street which would maybe solve the traffic and parking problems or at least some width
restrictions to stop the HGV’s and those that use it as a race track.
If another block of flats which is probably the intention is built Crowland Road will become unbearable for parking and
living as the traffic starts around six in the morning and is very noisy.
The traffic wardens make a point of coming at about 10 every Sunday without fail and manage to book someone, you can
even park in Central London on a yellow line on Sunday for free.
We all hope this application is refused and some consideration taken to make Crowland Road a one way street.

Yours faithfully

Carol & Peter Watters
14 Crowland Road
Haverhill CB9 9LF.

20th October 2024.
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